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    Officers 

        last years Officers were voted to the same positions for the up comming year. 

    New/Upgraded License Issued 

        KE5TNZ Eddie from Rosser 

        KE5TNX John from Rice 

        KE5TOA KEDRIK from Corsicana 

        KE5KPE Hunter from corsicana is now General with new call KE5TNY 

    Streetman Repeater 

        Joe & Doug Talked to Ron and saw the equipment that the club voted to purchase 

            Payed $400.00 which came from donations from 

                Dan, Rebecca, Joe, Kim, Mary, & Doug 

        We still need 400.00 for the balance, hopefully from donations. Our treasury will not have much left 

after insurance premiums are payed  again this year. 

        This repeater will serve as the (on the air) backup repeater that we lost last year keeping Mexia 

(145.39) on the air. 


